'CITY OF SEBASTOPOL

CERTIFICATE OF APPRECIATION

The City Council of the City of Sebastopol would like to
express their appreciation to Chairman Robert Sharp, for your
commitment to the Laguna Advisory Committee during 1987.

This Committee is especially important, due to the work
necessary to preserve the wildlife and habitat of the entire

®

Laguna de Santa Rosa water shed.

Any volunteer work entails a lot of extra hours on a
volunteer's part, which sometimes is not easy to manage, and
we deeply appreciate your dedication. .

IN WITNESS WHEREOF, on behalf of the City Council of the
City of Sebastopol, I, Thomas F. Miller, Mayor, have hereunto
given under my hand and the Great Seal of the City of Sebastopol
this 19th'day of January, in the year of our Lbrd, nineteen
hundred and eighty eight.

Thomas F. Miller
Mavor
City of Sebastopol




